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Thomas Township Public Safety Building, 8215 Shields Drive, Saginaw
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This meeting will provide an opportunity for the public to meet 
with Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) staff and 
ask questions about road and bridge improvements along 
M-46 (Gratiot Road) from west of Leddy Road to east  
of Kennely Road in Thomas Township, Saginaw County.  

Work includes removing existing median crossovers and 
constructing indirect left turns/crossovers, as well as bridge 
work over Swan Creek that includes resurfacing, structural 
steel repairs, painting, substructure repairs, erosion 

For More Information
Contact the MDOT Bay City Transportation Service Center:

Jason Garza: 989-671-1535, ext. 306 • Jack Hofweber: 989-671-1535, ext. 305
For updates, go to www.michigan.gov/drive or www.twitter.com/MDOT_Bay.

MDOT: Providing the highest quality integrated transportation services for economic benefit and improved quality of life.
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countermeasures, and road approach paving. Construction  
is expected to begin on Monday, April 20. 

Interested residents, businesses, and community 
representatives are invited to stop by anytime during this  
open house-style meeting to learn more about the project. 
MDOT staff members will be available to answer questions. 

The proposed project will benefit motorists by enhancing 
safety and extend the life of the Swan Creek Bridge.
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